
               
 
 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

 
Staff Development Day Tuesday 4 June was a jam packed day for our staff with professional learning on:  

 
¶ Data collection and analysis to improve individual, class and whole school outcomes through focussed target teach-

ing and learning. 

¶ Trauma in children and gaining a better understanding of how this affects our students.  

¶ Digital Technologies and the integration across the curriculum to ensure our students are ready for the 21st century 

and beyond. 

¶ Classroom Observations through videoing our teaching and learning practices for self reflection and self improve-

ment to better meet the needs of all out students.  
¶ I would like to thank our wonderful professional staff who remained engaged and focussed through out a very busy 

day. They are SIMPLY THE BEST! 
 

Interschool winter carnival has been cancelled due to Weather conditions forecast for tomorrow and will be on again 
next Friday 14 June (weather permitting). Thank you Mrs Kalajzic and Mr Edmonds for the extra hours you have both 

put into organising the Interschool Carnival for all the schools who are involved.  
 

Ms Broz is on Long Service Leave and will return to school next Tuesday 11 June. 

 

Christine Ritchie 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Each fortnight we teach a new expected behaviour across the school. Each day students demonstrating this expected behaviour 
receive an award. When a student received ten awards within the fortnight they receive a PBS bracelet or can pick from a prize box. 

   Edu -Dance  
 
Commencing from week 1, all children from Kindy, Pre-Primary and Years 1-6 will be involved in Dance classes coordi-
nated by Edu-Dance. This program is designed to involve children in a series of nine sessions that incorporates move-
ment, coordination and creativity skills as reflected in our Arts and Physical Education learning areas.  

 

Our students will showcase their routines at a ñCelebration Eveningò planned for Thursday 12 September (more de-
tails to follow next term.)  Each student is required to forward $29.00 to their classroom teacher by Thursday 4 July. 
Forms went home today. Please complete the form and return the bottom section with payment . 
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                                                                                   Our Vision 
Curtin Primary School is a vibrant learning community where every individual is supported and challenged 
                                                                        to achieve excellence. 

 

www.curtinps.wa.edu.au     -   FlexiBuzz (communication app)        

                IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  

   

  Term 2 finishes Friday 5th July at 3.00pm  

             Term 3 commences on Monday 22nd July at 8.50am 

At Curtin Primary School we use inside  
voices like Respectful Robot. 

 

Please reinforce this with your child/children at home. 

 

 

                                    P                 B                S 



Please see the FlexiBuzz app for all current notices available from Google Play and the App store. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                  

 

 
 
 

 
                                      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HONOUR  CERTIFICATES 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received Honour Certificates :  
 

 Rm K/PP:  Amara Kebble: Louis Voon: Harriet Watts: Adam Puchert 
 

 Rm  5:         Levi Rumble: Jett Connor 
 

 Rm 12:        Jake Puchert: Ellie Orlando  
                                         

 Rm 3:          Andre Broseta de Sequeira: Pyu Shet 
 

            Rm 4:          Hannah Hughston: Andrew Press 
 

 

 

NO HAT 

NO PLAY 
 

 

 

 

      School Uniforms  are available from the Office only  at  the following times:    
Wednesday Mornings:   8.30am -   9.00am  
 Thursday Afternoons:   2.30pm - 3.00pm 

 

(Please have CORRECT MONEY or small notes, as we do not always have change.)  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   The Muller Family & The Kelly Family  
 

These families won a $30 voucher to use at the School Book Fair for paying their school contributions. 

 

 POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR SUPPORT               

 AUSSIE OF THE MONTH 

 

Today we celebrated with Brody Baker and Elena Afshari as they received Aussie of the Month 

awards for showing the value of respect by using inside voices appropriately and always using re-

spectful language. Well done to all our other nominees.  

Roxanne Morine  -  School Chaplain 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The School Book Fair was a success with the school earning $370  

worth of Scholastic Rewards! 

Thank you to everyone you visited the Book Fair! Thanks to Kelly Muller for    

assisting at the Fair and to Kathryn, Amanda and Mayhan for setting up and 

packing up everything! 
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Better Health Program is a 10 week FREE 10 week healthy lifestyle program for kids aged 7-13. Learn to eat healthier  foods - build confidence and 

boost self esteem - get fit playing games and activities plus meet new friends and have fun !  Please visit healthywa.wa.gov.au/parentgroups  

to book your place.  To find other available programs visit our website Bettterhealthprogram.org .  If unable to book online, contact the Child Health     

Booking system1300 822 953. Brochure on school noticeboard 

 
CITY OF SOUTH PERTH  -  SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMS  for JULY 2019 
The George Burnett Leisure Centre holiday program encourages children to have healthy, active, lifestyles while learning new skills. The programs 

offer a variety of sporting and creative activities to encourage physical activity, participation and healthy lifestyles for kids!   

 Programs: Winter Cooking: Sports Clinic: Basketball: Soccer Clinic: Winter Arts & Craft: 

 Dates:  8-17th July depends on program Times: All held in the mornings  Cost: $30 or $40 per session 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the George Burnett Leisure Centre staff on 9474 0855 or  
email leisurecentre@southperth.wa.gov.au  . Brochures are on school noticeboard.           
 

Kensington PCYC has a variety of free and low cost weekly programs during the school term including: 
·         Homework Club ï Monday afternoons 
·         Kids Yoga ï Tuesday afternoons 
·         Safe Space  - Thursday and Friday afternoons 
·         Boxing ï Monday afternoon 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

FlexiBuzz  - Free Parent Communication App 

 
Please Stay in touch by downloading this free App onto your smart phone. Type in Curtin Primary School and select your 

childôs room number /Teacher for 2019.  Please come and see the front office if you have any questions or need some  

assistance with setting up on your phone. 

 
 
 
 
WAAPA Winter School 2019 :  WAAPA at ECU is of-
fering an exciting performing arts program for children 
and young people in years 1 to 12, these July school 

holidays. The Winter School includes classes :  In dra-
ma, acting, screen acting, film making and musical thea-

tre. For information about the many courses on offer 
please visit  :           Winter School or   contact Gabrielle 

Metcalf at  g.metcalf@ecu.edu.au or 9370 6775. 

 
 
 

 
Information is on school noticeboard for the June Parenting courses at West 
Leederville or Fremantle or Midland. Courses available are - 
 

 Parent Child Connection: Partners to Parents:  
 Rock and Water Program:   Dadôs Raising Teenage Girls:  
                Dadôs Raising Boys: Emotion Coaching your child: 
 Mumôs Raising Teenage Girls . 
 

Places are limited. Please contact 6164 0239 or visit 
www.relationshipswa.org.au 

BOOKINGS ESSENTIAL 

If you require any further information regarding the programs please contact 
Kensington PCYC on 9367 1282 or email kensingtonpcyc@wapcyc.com.au . 
Brochures are on school noticeboard. 
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Check the notice board  

for more things happening...  


